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From: 	V. V. Timofeev


To:	 F. Rancy, Rapporteur, Rapporteur Group SC-1





We fully agree with your proposed order of priority for the tasks entrusted to the Rapporteur Group SC-1 and wish you every success.





With respect to the item 1.1 we inform you that our specialists are still of the opinion that any assignment (either in accordance with an international frequency plan or in accordance with an international agreement, achieved as result of appropriate bilateral and multilateral coordination) duly notified and received favourable finding of the Bureau should enjoy the same status of international protection.





By notifying a frequency assignment any administration pursue two goals - to fulfill their requirements with respect to specific service and to gain international protection for the use of this frequency assignment through its international recognition irrespectively of its nature - planned or not planned.








______________________


� This document was received by the BR Secretariat, through the Rapporteur SC-1, on 18 November 1996

















